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8th June 2018

Newsletter 33                                                                                                  
Dear Parents,
“Your mind will answer most questions if you learn to relax and wait for the answer.” 
Congratulations to our first Stars of the Week of Term 6
ASH – Rosie for having a “can do” attitude
OAK – Tom for having a really good attitude this week
BEECH – Harry for working hard in all aspects of his learning. 
CHESTNUT – Deian for lovely singing in assembly and production rehearsals
SYCAMORE – Jacob for excellent behaviour on the class trip
The final term has started well with pupils enjoying their learning and the Summer weather. It has been a busy week at school with lots going on; Secondary School visits to meet their Yr 7’s, beginning this significant transition, leadership conference, visiting PGCE student teachers, Cluster school writing moderation twilights and a rousing brass instrument demonstration from Mr Hind. 
Sycamore Visit to Portsmouth
On Wednesday Sycamore Class visited the historic dockyard at Portsmouth. They had a brilliant day at the coast, learning about the site and the historic ships there. I am told the pupils were a credit to the school. Thank you to all concerned.

Ash Class Assembly
It was Ash Class’ assembly on Wednesday afternoon. They ‘performed’ brilliantly and delighted the parents present with recounts of their learning and some fabulous singing. Thank you and well done to all in Ash Class.
Chestnut Class Assembly 
On Thursday it was the Chestnut Class Assembly. The Year 4 and 5’s told us all about their ‘Greeks’ topic learning in a variety of ways, from modelling to singing – it was great. Well done to all concerned.
Coding Club

Coder of the week 21/5 – Jack
1000 Club
Thank you for continuing support with the 1000 Club – we have recently purchased new school cameras with the profits. 
Dates Ahead
Wednesday 13th – Year 5/6 Quad Kids
Thursday 14th – Sycamore Class Assembly at 2.30 pm

Have a good weekend.
Paddy Macey.

